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May 21, 1992 

The Honourable Titus Allooloo 
Minister of Education 
Government of the NWT 
Yellowknife, NWT 

Dear Mr. Allooloo; 
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I am writing on behalf of the Nanisivik Community Education 
Council in order to express our ~support for a recent action taken 
by Joe Enock of the Baffin Divislonal Board of Education. Mr. 
Enock refused to sign Appendix "B" to the Contribution Agreement] 
after it was recently revised by the Department of Education. 

As supporters of the education system, this council would not 
like to see a change which so dramatically reduces funding for 
the schooling of our children. 

We appeal to you to lobby your colleagues to consider making 
quarterly -contributions a legal method of funding boards and 
agencies in the NWT and not to make this change to monthly 
funding. The Education Council agrees that this is the best 
solution possible and will appreciate any effort you can make 
toward such a conclusion of events. 

Thank you for listening to our point of view. 

You~e truly, 
I . • 
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Heather Marion 
CEC Chai r per son 




